From: Josh Kreger

Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 12:34 PM
To: 'Mark Spector' < mspector@onni.com >
Cc: Ellen Riotto < ellen@southpark.la >

Subject: Transit Study Docs

Hi Mark,

It was great meeting with you yesterday! I have attached electronic copies of documents we shared yesterday along with copies of the actual study proposals form Kosmont and Nelson/Nygaard and a summary sheet. Let us know if you have any questions and we look forward to hearing back from you soon. Thanks so much!!

Josh Kreger Director of Real Estate and Planning